Katherine Tollefsen
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From: Jeannine Methe
Sent: Tuesday, November 03, 2015 1:05 PM
To: Debbie Fields; Don D. Milter; Ken Agustin; Lisa Ulibarri; Mike Seaton; Minta Winsor;

Norman Buchwald; Ruth Hanna; Rachel Ugale; Stephen Gunderson; Scott Vigallon;
Timothy Dave; Wing Kam

Cc: Katherine Tollefsen; Guisselle Nunez; Amanda Pisani; Jannett Jackson; Celia Esposito-
Noy; Lorenzo Legaspi; Wyman Fong

Subject: TCC - Task Force for Web Content Management System

Attachments: Meet & Confer Participant Invitation

This email is being sent to all of the Technology Committees for the colleges and district.

The Chabot and Las Positas Technology Committees and the district-wide Technology Coordinating Committee
are very excited that we now have webmasters at all the locations: Wing Kam at Chabot, Tim Druley at LPC,
and Katherine Tollefsen at District. We are now ready to evaluate and select a new Web Content Management
System to be utilized at all locations that will enhance the website design process, facilitate content updates to
web pages, and improve our responsiveness to needed changes to the various websites. We would like to have
a single tool that works at all three sites instead of using a variety of software, such as Contribute and
SharePoint 2007, which have limited capabilities and are not a comprehensive web content management system
that aligns with the newest web technology.

The Technology Committees have formed a task force comprised of members from both colleges and district to
review various products that are on the market and look at the software capabilities, the delivery models
available and the related implementation considerations, and costs. The results of the task force’s evaluation
and recommendation will be presented back to each of the Technology Committees for their consensus which
will be followed by a final recommendation back to the Chancellor’s Senior Leadership Team made up of the
Chancellor, Presidents, Vice Chancellors, and CTO.

The task force will be meeting every two weeks on Tuesday morning at 10:30 through Webinars starting the
week of November 17" and their final recommendation will be presented during the Spring term 2016. The
Webinar connection information for our first meeting on 11/17 is attached and Conference Room #2 at Dublin
is reserved for those who can attend in person. We will keep you updated on their progress. We are looking
forward to acquiring a tool that will significantly assist the colleges and district in their goal of doing complete
redesigns of their websites.

The current task force members by location are as follows:

Chabot:

Wing Kam — Webmaster

Zarir Marawala — Faculty, Chair Technology Committee
Norm Buchwald — Faculty Library

Mike Seaton - IT

LPC:

Tim Druley — Webmaster

Greg Johns — Instructional Computer Lab Specialist
Don Miller — Dean ALSS




Kali Davis Rippel — Faculty Library

District:

Katherine Tollefsen — Webmaster

Jeannine Methe — CTO

Guisselle Nunez — Director Public Relations, Marketing, & Governmental Affairs
Amanda Pisani - ITS

Thank you for your support on this important project.




